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We would like more information on the financial impact of this scheme on Havering's 
finances, given that the scheme will only fund up to 50% of the cost. We would like to 
know if this will mean a reduction in the number of homes purchased to house 
Havering residents, and what the plans are for rehousing supporting the refugees 
after their tenancy has expired.  
 


